
 

York-Pavilion 

Shared Services Committee Meeting  

6:30 p.m., September 19, 2013 

Location: Pavilion Elementary Central School 

 

Meeting Notes: 

 

1. Introductions-Present: Ed Orman Jr., Joe, Graves, Steve Beardsley, Dan Murray, Dave 

Sylvester, Jim Sattora, Marirose Ethington, Sarah Noble-Moag, Sheila Eigenbrod, Ken 

Ellison  

2. Academic opportunities- Discussion led by Dave Sylvester and Sheila Eigenbrod. 

Schedules and program offerings at PCS and YCS were shared. District specific 

programs were a focus. For PCS, Green Energy courses, Art courses and new Food 

Science courses were described. For YCS, Alfred State Credit courses and Engineering 

courses were described.  

Mr. Sylvester and Dr. Eigenbrod will continue discussions regarding future academic 

sharing opportunities. Focus will be to identify coursework unique to each district that 

may be shared in the future. This would allow students to access courses not provided within 

their home school. Goal: expand academic opportunity for all.  

3. Athletic opportunities- Discussion led by YCS and PCS Athletic Directors, Ed Orman 

and Jim Sattora. Current short term need identified. Both PCS and YCS are struggling to 

maintain strong numbers in their respective wrestling programs. In addition, YCS has 

been unable to secure a coach for the current year. The committee supports both districts 

AD’s gather information from Section Five to allow our wrestling teams to combine for 



the 2013-2014 season. The information shall be shared with each Board of Education in 

early October and a decision will be made regarding the combined team issue.  

Opportunities to combine other sports teams will be handled on a case-by-case basis at 

future meetings.  

4. Tour of elementary building- The York visitors were given a tour of the Dorothy Bunce 

Elementary building. 

5. Next meeting date- TBD  


